
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Chapter 221 of Title 18 V.S.A., the Green Mountain Care Board 

(GMCB) has received an Application and request for expedited review from Acadia 

Healthcare Corporation to develop a substance use disorder treatment center in 

Bennington.  

 

An individual or entity that expects to request Interested Party or Amicus Curiae status 

may submit to the GMCB such request, in writing, on or before January 8, 2019. In 

addition, an individual or entity may submit a written request to intervene in a Certificate 

of Need (CON) proceeding up to five (5) business days following the Board’s closure of 

the CON application. 

 

An individual or entity proposing an identical or substantially similar service may submit 

a competing application. A Letter of Intent to file a competing application must be 

submitted to the GMCB at the address below no later than January 3, 2019. 

 

Requests to intervene should be submitted to The Green Mountain Care Board, Attn: 

Donna Jerry, 144 State Street, Montpelier, Vermont, 05602. For more information, 

contact Donna Jerry at the above address or by calling 802-828-2177. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


